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We had a great end of the school year! Huge thanks to all of the elementary staff members. We 
have a great team of educators who consistently go above and beyond for our students.  
 
We had our in-school carnival the last week of school! We had various games for students to 
play, inflatables, a cookie walk, and face painting. Thank you to all of the parents who 
volunteered and the carnival committee for organizing this event! It’s a great way to end the 
school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We celebrated EMS Week by having Sam Streeter, a paramedic with Chickasaw EMS, come in 
and meet with all grade levels. Here are the fourth graders learning about handwashing and 
safety.  
 
 
 
 



Our 4th graders rocked their ISASP testing this spring and celebrated with a pizza party! 
Congratulations to all 4th graders and their teachers on their hard work!  
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school nurses had a tooth race at the elementary this year!  Ms. Treichel’s first-grade 
class won 1st place with a total of 26 lost teeth.   Mrs. Wickham’s class came in 2nd place 
with 20 lost teeth. Each student received a bag full of goodies as a reward for their participation!  
 
 

 


